
 

 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 937 
 

Asked on 23 August 2023 
 
 

MR M HART ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS AND MINISTER FOR 
DIGITIAL SERVICES (HON M BAILEY) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the SchoolBUS program—  
 
Will the Minister advise (a) the total number of school buses used in Queensland as of 30 June 
2023, (b) the number that are not rollover-compliant as of 30 June 2023 and (c) the number that 
are forecast to be not rollover-compliant as of 30 June 2024? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Burleigh for the question. 
 
(a)   1833.  

 
(b)   All buses are rollover compliant. 

 
(c)   All buses are forecast to be rollover compliant. 
 


